Minutes Winthrop Field committee Meeting June 26, 2021 8:30 am at
Jersey Lane Gate

Present: Chair, Mike Chapman, tony Leggett, Jim Moroney, Gar Morse,
Sue Thorne and Consultant, Ben Rossi

Absent: Mike Carvalho, Matt Brzezinski
Mike called the meeting to order at 8:30

Mowing Contract: Ken Lane has provided his insurance certificate and
still needs to provide his W9. Likely to do a mowing around the first of
August all conditions being acceptable for mowing. Bill Perkins was
disappointed about not getting the contract but understood the
reasons why. Thanks to Mike for shouldering the task of letting Bill
know!!

Site Visit by DPW: Chuck and Nate from the DPW met with Mike and
Ben to review the drainage system. The Town will help with vacuuming
out the stone collections in the manholes by using the contractor
engaged by the Town. They identified active manholes and marked
incoming and outgoing drain lines. Progress!!

Bridge Street work cutting weeds behind the wall: a date will be set at
the next meeting.

BoS meeting: July 6, Mike will present the WFC annual report and
report on any donations received this year. To date, the Winthrop
Trust S10K and private donations $1500.

Sue will contact the DPW and Greg Federspiel regarding our concern
about tree safety along Jersey Lane. Also bring to their attention the
concern about a communications pole that is listing, rotten at its base.

Next Meeting and site visit: July 24 at 8:30 at the Jersey Lane Gate.

Respectfully submitted, Sue Thorne
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